CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 27, 2014

Jarrod Likar, P.E.
Huitt-Zollers

6501 Americas Parkway NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:  Winrock Town Center Phase I Regal Theatre
Request for Permanent C.O. - Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 12-13-12 (J19/D058)
Certification dated: 2-26-14

Dear Mr. Likar,

Based on the Certification received 2/26/2014, the site is acceptable for release of
Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by the Hydrology.
Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our

FOBGRIZS records once the permanent CO is accepted. This certification can be e-mailed to:
rrael @cabg.gov.
Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.
New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov Sincerely,

laio el

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Review Services
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